
Kentish Plovers with 1 gram GPS tags

equipped at Beltringharder Koog, northern Germany, to identify wintering

quarters and stop-over sites of that population in 2019

Birds have to be re-trapped to achieve GPS fixes in subsequent years. Please

directely inform Dominic Cimiotti about sightings of these individuals (and other

Kentish plovers of those ringing schemes)!

In case of a re-catch elsewhere, please take the logger off the bird from

January 2020 onwards by cutting the silicon tube (one loop around each leg).

Contact: dominic.cimiotti [at] web.de, phone/WhatsApp: +49-(0)162-1303041

Seven males (black X at yellow tibia rings often not detectable on distance):

Five females (black X at yellow tibia rings often not detectable on distance):
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